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• Lincoln students in grades 2 – 6 have taken their Spring STAR tests in the subjects of 
Reading and Math. We look forward to sharing this student growth data with you at the 
May board of education meeting.   
  

• During our recent academic conferences held on Wednesday, May 30th, we had 91% of 
our students represented for a one-on-one conference with their guardian and teacher.  
 

• We had over fifty children signed up for preschool and kindergarten at our recent “Come 
Grow with Us” registration event held last week.  It was the best turn-out that we have 
ever had at a registration event.   

 
• Our School-wide Reading Program adoption is going quite well.  The committee consists 

of a representative from each grade level and we have narrowed our selection to two 
choices.   We should have our final decision by the end of this month. Our teaching staff 
is excited about this new program to implement with our students and we are very 
grateful to Mr. Brewer and the board of education.  
 

• The LES SBDM and administration have been busy holding interviews for our open 
teaching positions for the 22-23 school year.  At this date, we are fully staffed for this 
upcoming school year.  We are thrilled to add these teachers to our staff.   

 
• Student Strength Building – We have begun setting up our family conversation times for  

Monday, May 16th. During these conversations, teachers will meet with each guardian to 
discuss the top three student strengths of their child.  All grades have worked hard to 
implement and teach the students about the ten strengths and we are excited for these 
end-of-the-year positive parent partnership meetings where we will focus on student 
strengths.  

 
• Upcoming Important Dates at Lincoln:  

• Week of April 25th – FREE Scholastic Book Fair for ALL LES students – 5 Free books 
for EACH student! Thanks WCPO and the Scripps Howard Foundation 

• Monday, May 16th – Building Strong Family Partnerships – Sharing of student 
strengths with our Lincoln families in individual family conference sessions.  

• Friday, May 27th – Last Day Picnic for the amazing LES students!   
• Summer Learning at Lincoln is set for 5 weeks > June 20th – July 21st  


